
 

LADY LUMLEY’S SCHOOL 

WELCOME LETTER – TEACHER OF HISTORY 

 

Dear Applicant 

Lady Lumley’s School is in the market town of Pickering, home of the North Yorkshire Moors Railway 

and on the edge of the North Yorkshire Moors National Park.  The school has 876 students in Years 

7–13 with 134 in the sixth form. 

I became headteacher at Lady Lumley’s in September 2007 having been teaching since January 1983.  

I have experience in a wide range of schools and I can honestly say that Lady Lumley's is the 

friendliest, most welcoming and most exciting school in which I've worked.  Obviously I have a 

vested interest in making the school sound as special as possible, but this really is a wonderful 

school. 

Because of its location and reputation, it is probably one of the most genuinely comprehensive 

schools in the country. We take students from every background and every ability and produce a 

community where relationships are excellent, aspirations are high and almost every child succeeds.   

We work together to do the best for the students.  And when I say we, I mean every member of the 

school community.  Every member of staff is equally valued and we benefit massively from the 

excellent relations between teaching staff and support staff and the outstanding support we get 

from parents and carers and the governing body. 

The school has impressive classroom facilities in a relatively unimpressive main building (late 1950s 

style).  Our computer-literate staff are able to use LCD projectors in every teaching room and we are 

keen on further developing e-learning through the Itslearning portal.   

We were inspected in February 2016 (after a long five year’s wait!) and were deemed by the HMI 

inspector to be, once again, a good school.  We see this as a fair assessment and know we have the 

capability and desire to be even better, not just in Ofsted’s opinion but in the opinions of all who 

deal with the school.  

The school has long been recognised for our excellence in Learning Outside the Classroom and we 

now run the Rosedale Bunkhouse which gives us access to accommodation in this beautiful village 

for many school based activities.  We view learning outside the classroom as a real opportunity for 

the students, through an extensive range of outdoor pursuits, fieldwork and the very popular Duke 

of Edinburgh awards programme. 



 

Our students deserve the best teaching and the best support and we are committed to staff 

development as we know that highly trained, motivated and enthusiastic staff make the biggest 

impact on student progress.  We have excellent support staff who work hand-in-hand with teachers 

to promote student learning, either directly in the role of advanced teaching support or pastoral 

support officers, or indirectly by the efficient administration of school systems.  We are really lucky 

that there is a genuine ‘one-staff’ ethos and the fact that students treat all the adults in the school 

with such respect. 

The school’s motto is Lady Lumley’s Loves Learning.  Apart from the excellent alliteration, this 

sentence exemplifies the ethos of the school.  We will happily, and selectively, take on board new 

initiatives that we believe will enhance provision at the school and develop learning and we will 

happily share our expertise with others.  For instance, since September 2013 we have run the school 

on a 3 period day where each lesson is 100 minutes long, a change introduced to further enhance 

students’ learning.  And, as a genuinely student-centred school, we teach the vast majority of our 

students in mixed ability classes (classes mixed by prior attainment). 

Lady Lumley's is a very good school, a great place to work and is blessed with wonderful students. I 

hope the enclosed details have given you enough information to decide whether or not to apply for 

this post of Teacher of History.  Good luck with your application if you do, and if not, thank you for 

reading this and please keep an eye on us - Lady Lumley's is an exciting place to be. 

 

Richard Bramley 

Headteacher 

March 2019 

 


